REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
CITY OF BROOKINGS
APRIL 6, 1971

The Planning Commission met, but due to a lack of quorum no official
business was transacted.

Those Commissioners present were: Jack Holte, Chairman, Gladys Kanick,
William Landis and Mayor Les Williams. Those absent were Gerald Ross,
Richard Olsen and E. Christensen. Vacancy created by the appointment
of Cal Gorte to the City Council remains.

The Building Inspector, Lee Fountain, read March 1971 Building Report.

The next regular meeting is schedule for May 4, 1971.
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